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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

I hope you all had a restful Easter break and that you and your family are keeping safe and well.  
 
We’ve all had to adapt to new ways of working, so I wanted to take the opportunity to say what an 
amazing job you’re doing supporting your child’s wellbeing and learning during this time.  
 
It’s definitely been a strange and challenging time, so it’s ok if you and your child feel wobbly and 
worried at the moment. We’re here for you every step of the way as we figure this all out together. 
Remember, if you have any concerns about helping your child learn or you need any other support 
from the school, please let us know by contacting the school office on 263 9292. 

We miss the children very much, but we must follow the government’s guidance to keep everyone in 
our community safe.  

Teachers have been very busy over past two weeks preparing resources for their year group.  These 
weekly resources will be available on the school website (st-bartholomews.leeds.sch.uk) every 
Monday.  There will be a link on the homepage called ‘pupil home working’ and you will just need to 
click on the correct year group and follow the appropriate links.   

In addition to this, information will also be available on: 

 The school app (search app store/playstore for Schudio School App – once installed – type 
the following, including the full stop: St. Bartholomew’s C of E Primary School).  You will also 
receive notifications if you enable them. 

 The school’s twitter page – type the following to find the school:  @StBartsCofE.   

There are also a number of worthwhile resources available online to supplement learning.  These can 
be accessed on the school’s homepage:  useful links. 
 
We also love seeing the children’s fantastic learning at home – please keep sending their work in. 
Simply send pictures of the work your child has done to homeworking@stbartsleeds.org.uk along 
with their first name and the class they are in. This will then be uploaded to the 'Home Working 
Pictures' area where staff can look at the work and comment on it. The comments will appear at the 
bottom of the page where the work is shown. 
 
We can’t say yet when we’ll be able to open the school fully, but rest assured that we’ll continue doing 
our utmost to keep your child learning and our school community connected.  

Thank-you for all your support and patience at this difficult time and I hope you look after yourselves 
and stay safe.   
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Wainwright 
 
Mrs Wainwright 
Acting Headteacher  


